
 

  

Farewell… 
  

For 15 years, Mr. Joe Klima has 

served West Geauga Schools in his 

role as custodian. Westwood has 

been fortunate to have him as 

part of our family the last three 

and a half years. Today, he starts 

a new adventure into retirement. 

PTO extends a fond farewell. We 

are appreciative for the way you 

cared for our kids like your own, 

being the first friendly face they 

saw each morning on arrival. And 

for everything you’ve humbly 

done for PTO – from opening 

doors to setting up tables and 

photo booths or just being a 

listening ear – we’re grateful. May 

you enjoy many cups of coffee on 

your deck and dances with your 

wife. Yellow Rock to you, Mr. 

Klima. And thank you.  
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Book Fair 

Many slots are still 

open for volunteers 

Feb 18th-21st. Please 

see the PTO website 

or Facebook page 

for the link to sign up.  

 

 

Muffins in the 

Morning 

RSVP forms went 

home last week. 

Please return by Feb 

7th to reserve your 

spot for Feb 20th (last 

name M-Z) or 21st 

(last name A-L). 

 

 

Volunteers of the 

Month 

Thanks to Lora 

Hummer & Becky 

Vura for all your help 

organizing and 

collecting Box Tops 

throughout the year. 

Your efforts really pay 

off! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Valentine’s 

 
Note that the parties 

will be held on 2/13 

from 2-2:45pm. Check 

in with room parents to 

see if help is needed. 
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Thank you! 

 
Thanks to Deb Faraguna 

for the delicious 

breakfast she prepared 

for the staff in honor of 

Mr. Klima’s retirement.  
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Member Meeting 

 
Important: February 

meeting is changed to 

Tuesday, 2/4, at 

3:45pm. Feb 11th is 

cancelled. 
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